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A Message from the Editor 

It is my pleasure to introduce this first issue of the 19th volume of IAJIT, which includes articles that 

tackle the advancements in several information technology topics that investigate mainly the following 

topics: Information security, Data Management, Machine learning for Medical applications, pattern 

detection, Social media analysis, GPS applications, and Software engineering.  

It is our usual habit to send the articles to IAJIT authors on their email addresses to keep them updated 

on the most recent articles of the journal.  

I would like to thank the reviewers of IAJIT for their thoughtful comments and efforts towards improving 

the quality of our published articles. 

Wish you all a happy new year and better accomplishment in the coming year. 

 

Dr. Yaser Al-Lahham 

Editorial Board Member 

 


